

August 13, 2010

Ruben Macias, President RUMAC Construction Group, Inc. 7480 Bird Road, Suite 420 Miami, FL 33155

Re: Consulate of Barbados - Project

Coral Gables, Florida

Dear Ruben:

It was great working with you again on the Consulate of Barbados project. I wanted to thank you for all of your efforts in keeping the tight-budget project on track and running smoothly. In the end, you and your craftsmen delivered a quality job on budget and on schedule. I know the folks at the Consulate are very happy with their new offices as well.

I'm looking forward to working with you again soon.

All the Best,

Wayne A. Siebert

Senior Executive Vice President